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Dear Business Partner,

On 16th August 2024, you were informed you that the distribution agreement between Turkish Airlines and Sabre might expire on
31st August 2024. Despite the positive and constructive approach Turkish Airlines has shown to continue its participation in Sabre
under similar conditions as with our other GDS partners, this effort has not been reciprocated by Sabre. As a result, Turkish

Airlines' content will no longer be displayed on Sabre (1S) and Abacus (1B) as of 1st September 2024.

After 1st September 2024, the content of Turkish Airlines, which holds the title of "'the airline that flies to the most countries in
the world,” will be available on other GDS platforms. Additionally, you can access Turkish Airlines’ new distribution channel,
TKCONNECT, via the ndc.thy.com website to reach exclusive content. Membership information and all other necessary details

can also be found on the ndc.thy.com website.

Please refer to the attached document for guidance regarding the refund and reissue procedures for Turkish Airlines tickets issued
through these systems before 31st August 2024. Our sales offices will continue to provide you with the support you need, as

always, regarding any issues or questions that may arise.

Turkish Airlines stays optimistic that Sabre will reconsider its position, which currently deprives you, our valued partners, of
access to Turkish Airlines' content, the airline that flies to the most countries in the world. Turkish Airlines remain committed to

meeting the terms of the agreements Sabre offers to other airlines. You will be informed of any further developments.

Best regards,



